
We hope this message finds you well and rested after the half-term break. As your child’s final
half term at Westfields Infant School begins, we have a lot to celebrate together!

WISPA would like to express our heartfelt thanks to you and your Year 2 child for all the support
you’ve given to the PTA and the school over the years. To show our appreciation, we’re excited to
invite the Year 2 pupils to a special celebration.

Event Details:

Date: Friday, 19th July 2024
Time: After school - please pick up your child at 4:45pm (via the classroom doors as usual
collection)
Location: Westfields Infant School
Entry Fee: £1 donation (to help cover event costs) - please bring this on the morning of the
19th (similar to a mufti day)

Event Highlights:

Disco
Party games
Sweet treats (optional)
Snack and soft drinks (optional)
Glitter face paint (optional and subject to availability)

The Leavers’ Party promises to be full of fun, dancing, games, and competitions. We also
encourage the children to get ‘glammed up’ for the event (but with safe shoes so they can join in
all the fun)! Please send in party clothes in a named bag on the morning of the 19th.

A class photo will be taken during the event, and a special commemorative photo will be given to
your child on their final day at Westfields Infant School.

To help us with planning, please fill out the permission form by Friday, 5th July:  
https://tinyurl.com/Leavers-Party-Form-2024  

Finally, THANK YOU for the past three years and for your continued support. We look forward to
celebrating this special milestone.

Warm regards, 

The WISPA Committee
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